
2023 
Summer Internship Program
In partnership with Next Gen Silicon Valley, the City of Campbell is proud to be part of the Regional
Internship Program. The Summer Internship is a two-three month program starting in June and is
designed to introduce students to local government careers.

Students will have the opportunity to learn about various areas of City Administration and network
with fellow interns. Additionally, students will be able to and participate in professional development
activities in San Mateo County and/or Santa Clara County. 

Length of internship: Internships will start in June and end in August/September

Salary: $15.50 - $23.00 DOE

Questions? Please contact the Human Resources Division at HR@campbellca.gov. 

To view opportunities and apply, please visit
www.calopps.org/city-of-campbell or scan
the QR code. 

City Manager's Office 
Community Development Department 
Finance Department 
Police Department 
Public Works Department 

The following departments will be hosting
interns: 

https://www.calopps.org/city-of-campbell

